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These services are subject to the weather and there will be limited toilet facilities

available. 

By signing up for these services, you give permission for us to share your name and

contact details with the NHS Test and Trace service in case of a positive Covid test by

you or another member of the group.

You have had symptoms or have tested positive for coronavirus in the last 10 days.

Someone you live with or in your ‘bubble’ has symptoms or has tested positive in the

last 14 days, or if you have been contacted by NHS Test and Trace in this period.

You have been abroad in the last 14 days to a country after which the government

requires a period of quarantine.

Please note: 

Please do not come to the services if:

Many of us are feeling a sense of loss from not being

able to gather together for prayer on Shabbat.  This

will also not be possible on Rosh Hashanah and Yom

Kippur when we need to ensure that all of our

members can join our services.

Between now and then, we will therefore be providing

as many opportunities as we can for small, in-person

services.  These will take place outside, in the Alyth

Sukkah, subject to physical distancing and protective

measures to protect staff and members.

Saturdays 5, 12 

September at 09:00

Mondays 24 August, 

7, 14 September ay 07:30

Thursdays 27 August, 3,

10, 17 September at 09:00

Click here to sign up

http://shulcloud.alyth.org.uk/elulshacharitinthesukkah

